
Dear Market Participants, 

TenneT TSO B.V. would like to inform you that the Fmax rates (thermal limits of the overhead lines) of 

Dutch lines have been set to the “Summer” regime from the delivery day 01/03/2016 at 8 am 

(market coupling day 29/02/2016) until 20/11/2016. 

In the enclosed file (“Fmax changes_TTB_20160301.xlsx”), you will find the Fmax variation of each 

Dutch CBCO (with the corresponding fixed ID numbers). The Fmax variation is calculated from the 

former Winter rates as follow: 

Summer Fmax −Winter Fmax

Winter Fmax
 

Best regards 

 

TenneT TSO B.V. 


